Cowan
Vaillancourt..»

We are pleased to announce that the
Law Firm Besse Merrifield and Cowan LLP
is now Cowan & Vaillancourt LLP.

We will continue to deliver the highest level
of service to our clients.

Our name has changed,

but we haven’t.

Call 705 446 2000 or visit cvlip.ca

47 Hurontario St, Collingwood, ON L9Y 2L7




